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Tuesday 28th November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

  

I am writing to share some exciting news regarding staffing at Hopton Church of England Primary 

Academy.  

 

We are delighted to announce that Mr. Marc Smout has been successfully appointed as the new Higher 

Level Teaching Assistant.  

 

Mr. Smout comes with exceptional experience and skill and will make a wonderful addition to our 

talented team.  

 

He will be taking up the role from the beginning of the Spring Term 2024.  

 

I am sure that you will join with me in extending a warm “Congratulations” and welcome to Mr. Smout  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kellie Egleton 

Headteacher  

 

 


